
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome 

Approval of agenda: 

• Moved by         Tobi                   seconded by          Brittany              . 

• Carried 

Adoption of minutes: 

• Moved by         Jason             seconded by          Tobi              . 

 

Reports 

Principal’s Report:   Jesse Bruce or Designate  

Following provided by Jesse Bruce 

Information 

Bobby Bovenzi, Artist in Residence, will be returning to RVE in January –African Drums and 

Dancing RVE (Fine Arts Teachers Brandy Clevette and Alison Noort) won an Excellence Through 

the Arts Grant for the second consecutive year, making it possible for Bobby to come back.  

Upcoming Events 

1¶ Alien In Line Skating –rescheduled for January 

2¶ Charlie Brown Christmas –Dec 6th at the Rotary Centre for the Arts 

3¶ Christmas Concert –December 12th (K-2) + 13th (3-5) 

4¶ December 20th –Learning Growth Summaries sent home 

5¶ January 17th-18th –Early Release Conferences  

6¶ January –Bobby Bovenzi, Artist in Residence  
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7¶ January 25th Family Literacy Day (27th) –Parents as Partners Learning Event 

 

Treasurer’s Report:   Jason Roffey and Jeff Johhnson 

• See attached budget 

• Ipads purchased 

 

Vice Presidents Report:  Brittany Kort 

• Fundraiser Update:  

o Purdy’s is doing well, is done Friday (get your orders in). 

o Sara is coordinating the Dance (Possible date is February) 

o Bake Sale: Bake sale to be held both Christmas concert nights. Looking for 

donations of baked goods from local businesses and families  

 

Presidents Report:    Brittany Kort 

• Ipads have been purchased 

• Volunteers for the Glo-Dance 

o Looking for volunteers to be involved with the Glo-Dance. Let us know if you’d 

like to help with this FUN event! 

 

Copac Report:   Julie Connolly-Davies 

• Looking for someone to share the roll of Copac 

• At the recent Copac meeting the schools were well represented.  

o Bursaries discussed, future plans & committees. 

o Glenrosa Fundraiser: successful in raising approx. $11,000 for the Glenrosa PAC 

 

 

 



 

Other Business:   

• Discussion  

–Safe routes to school 

o What can we do as a PAC? Should we approach the City? The school board? 

o RVE school and administration involvement 

▪ Concerns from parents, brought to the mayor, council, transportation 

department regarding safe sidewalks and walking conditions 

▪ Areas of concern, Parkinson st & top of horizon….needing crosswalks? 

Flashing lights? 

-PAC Meetings 

o We would love to see more familes/parents to come out to attend PAC to share 

ideas! 

 

 

Closing –Thank you for coming tonight! ☺  


